Lowville Fish & Game Club, Inc.
PO BOX 186

Lowville, NY 13367

Dear fellow NY firearm enthusiast,

On Wednesday September 2, 2015, The New York State Supreme Court in Lewis County
rendered a decision whereby a nuisance lawsuit brought against the Lowville Fish & Game Club by ten
neighbors located within 1 mile of the club was dismissed. This is the first case about gunfire noise that
has not been settled out of court and as such, sets a new legal precedent.

Not happy with the court’s decision, the neighbors appealed the decision to the Supreme Court
of the State of New York Appellate Division, Fourth Judicial Department in Rochester on October 22,
2015. Rest assured, the Lowville Fish & Game club will continue to fight to solidify all of our rights.

Because the Lowville Fish & Game Club would not accept the unreasonable demands made by
its neighbors, the drain on its treasury over the past 17 months has been very substantial. This victory
for all NY gun owners was not cheap and the ongoing appeal will be very expensive.

What does this mean to you and your organization? If we are successful in the appeal process,
the number of lawsuits will diminish and grounds for dismissal will be greatly strengthened for those
clubs and leagues facing unhappy neighbors, but only by working together can we preserve our heritage
for future generations to come.

With all this in mind, we are asking for some financial support from every gun club, league and
2" Amendment organization in NY. All our rights are under continuous assault by the Anti’s and any
financial support your organization could render would be very much appreciated.

If you should like to discuss this matter further, please don’t hesitate to call Patrick Morse, VP
Lowville Fish & Game Club at 315.317.4380.

Very Truly Yours,

Fay Fuerch, President



